
WAYNE GOODWIN 

51 NEILSON STREET 

EDGEWORTH NSW 2285 

To whom i t  may concern, 

I support the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project - Application No. SSD 

6612. 

As an employee to Daracon, the expansion project is important to me as we risk losing 

jobs should the expansion not proceed. Daracon currently employs over 800 staff but 

without the ability to supply construction materials to the projects we work on, I fear our 
jobs would be at risk should the expansion not go ahead. 

Daracon employees are not the only people likely to be affected by this outcome though. 

Many other local companies, both small and large, rely on the materials supplied from 

Martins Creek Quarry, or they rely on the stability that the competition within the 

quarries provides. Should they lose one of the quarries, the impact on competition would 

be significant and would affect the cost of these materials. 

In conclusion, I support the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Kind Regards, 

W.GOODWIN 


